
 
 
 
 

Newsletter February 2020. 

The month that was. 

 The Shed Get-together went well and thanks to all who contributed. 

We held a thank you lunch at C.B’s. for John Drysdale’s stewardship of 
our shed. The gift wrapping was the feature of the gift. He is still a 
shedder and offers his support as we enter our incorporation phase. 

Thank you to all who took down the Chamber of Commerce Christmas 
decorations. 

The shedders have been busy rearranging the shed over the holiday 
period. 
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• New Air Vents in the roof. New outdoor bench. 
• New Woodturning bench. (Well done Barry) 
• Completed Chamber of Commerce store room. 
• Supplied surplus tools for Fire victims. 
• Completed wiring to benches. 
• Purchased a Makita Saw. 

This Month. 
The 8 Bee Hotels that were on order have been made and the order 
delivered to the Garden Club. Well done Linda. A big job for the shedders. 
The Neighbour House Notice board 
 IS on the move. (It’s really a guitar.) 
 That is being done this week. 

The president Alex Anderson has had talks  
with the Brenda Barker from the Mount Eliza Secondary College 
on developing the site on the school grounds. 
 
The Country Club renovations are continuing. 
The Pop-Up Theatre is our next project. 

THE SHED IS OPEN ON TUES, WED AND THRS. 

A special shed meeting will be held at the Shed (or CC) 

On Thursday 13 February at 11 A.M. till Noon. 
Shed Procedures and Safety. 



 
 
 
 
Committee Meeting. 

Your committee met at the end of January. 

Some of the outcomes of the meeting that you should know about are 
summarised as follows. 

1. For Communications 
A. External 

Mount Eliza Men’s Shed. Inc.       
PO Box 781 
Mount Eliza. Vic 3930 
( Located behind the Country Club. 32Old Mornington Rd.) 
e-mail:  mountelizamensshed30@gmail.com 
Phone : 0409004175 

B. Use your contact list for communication within the “shed”. 
C. Web site: www.mountelizamensshed.org 

2. That we retain our current web site and not move to mpmsn 
and apply to have that network point to our site. 

3. That “Shedders have a meeting ASAP. 
4. That shedders sign an addendum to their membership form, 

which is on the web site, and will be implemented when fees are 
due. 

5. That a survey be conducted to ascertain 
“How well we are meeting the expectations of those who have 
joined us.” 

The financial report was tabled. 

 

 
 

We thank John Drysdale for acting as manager of the shed. 
He led from the front and shared his experience and his time. 

 


